
Dear Class, 

Today at lunch in the cafeteria you will notice something different. 

When it is time to throw out your garbage at the end of your meal, there will be a special place to recycle your organic materials for composting! Organic waste includes any leftover food, milk cartons, and napkins you might have left on your tray. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be signs to show you what these materials are and where each item goes.  We need to help each other too! You already know about glass, plastic, and aluminum recycling, now you will get to recycle your food waste! Our school is committed to sustainability and we are excited to start this new program in the cafeteria. By sending as little trash as possible to the landfill, we will help keep our community clean and green. 

